
 

Ref: Year1WOWDay2025/SA 
 
 
 
8th May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
WOW Day – Schools Day 
 
After half term, we will be starting our History topic called ‘School Days’, within that topic 
we will be exploring the Victorian era with a particular focus on school life. We will be 
looking at the differences of then and now, to compare and gain an understanding of life in 
the past.  
 
On the first day back – Monday 28th April 2025, we will be having a whole day dedicated to 
the start of our topic that will hook the children in. To engage the children and give them a 
memorable and realistic experience, we would like the children to dress up as if they are in 
the Victorian times. In addition to this, we will also be completing a day of our Design and 
Technology activities and making toy gliders!  
 
Please see some pictures for inspiration. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 


